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Jennifer Staton, District Risk Manager \a\\\

Beaufort County School District

P.O. Drawer 309

Beaufort, SC 29901-0309

Re: Freedom of Information Request
Dear Ms. Stanton:

Pursuant to South Carolina Freedom of Information Act § 30-4-10 et seq., I am requesting copies
of the following public records:

e Any and all contracts or memorandums of understanding that your district has with any
and all law enforcement officers, or agencies that provide law enforcement officers, who
serve as School Resource officers in your district from the 2020-2021 school year and
2021-2022 school year.

South Carolina Appleseed is a non-profit serving low-income South Carolinians; therefore, I
request a waiver in any fees associated with copies of these documents.

You may email the documents to me at jennifer@scjustice.org or mail them to our office at P.O.
Box 7187, Columbia, SC 29202.

Please feel free to contact me at (803) 999-2167 with any questions or concerns. Thank you for
your assistance with this request.
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